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NOTIFICATION OF ELECTRICITY DISRUPTION 

Tenaga Nasional Berhad (TNB) would like to inform that few areas in Peninsular Malaysia had 
experienced disruption of electricity supply from 2 pm to 5 pm today. Among the areas that were 
affected include : 

• Few locations at Bandar Baru Nilai and Rantau (Negeri Sembilan)  

• Few locations at Segamat, Bakri and Pagoh (Johor) 
• Few locations at Merlimau, Masjid Tanah and Jasin (Melaka)  
• Few locations at Manjung (Perak) 

• Few locations at Sg Petani and Kulim (Kedah) 
• Few locations at Prai (Pulau Pinang) 

TNB is currently investigating the cause of this incident. 

Customers are advised to call TNB CareLine at15454 for any queries.  

Released in Kuala Lumpur on May 7th, 2014 

Kindly forward all press enquiries to Md. Derus Bunchit (019-266 2296)  
 / Maizatul Nadiah Saadon (017-381 6602) 

 
 


